
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPACE CLUB 

From next week, we will be starting a Space Club which will run every 

Thursday until Christmas. The club will be run by Miss Wojnicka and will 

be open to P4-P6 children. 

Space Club will encourage children to discuss and explore issues related to 

space including the solar system, space exploration and satellites amongst 

other themes. 

The club will run from 3pm to 4pm in the school’s ICT Suite every Thursday 

afternoon beginning from Thursday 13th October. 

There are limited places available and the club will operate on a first come, 

first serve basis, with those returning the slip below to their class teacher 

with the £5 registration fee first to secure places. 

Kind regards, 

C Donnelly 
Principal 
 

_________________________________________________________________   

 

Space Club 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________   Class: _________________ 

My child would be interested in attending the weekly Space club 

sessions from 3pm-4pm on Thursdays starting from 13th October 2022. 

Please return slip to the class teacher with the £5 registration fee. 


